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December 29, 2022

Ms. Talina R. Mathews
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P. O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY  40602

Re:  Termination of Interconnection Agreements

Ms. Mathews:

This is to inform the Kentucky Public Service Commission (“KPSC”) that the following 
interconnection agreements with BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T 
Kentucky, filed with the KPSC, have been terminated:

Carrier Name: Approval 
Date:

Termination 
effective as 
of:

Reference 
No.

Metro Communications, LLC 6/29/2018 10/6/2022 01200
Budget PrePay, Inc. 8/12/2016 10/13/2022 01011

Please remove the above interconnection agreements and any associated amendments 
to the interconnection agreements from the KPSC’s website and files.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Sally Briar
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations


